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Wibsey Primary School
HARVEST COLLECTION

(next Wednesday - 21st October 2020)
I feel I have really struggled to stay positive at points this year. Coming to school and working with your children has been a lifeline to me. It feels more important than ever to support each other as much as we can. 

I am proud to announce that your children will be continuing the support of the Foodbank at Wyke this Harvest time. We know this organisation has helped hundreds and hundreds of children during our collaboration, and we would like to give them a bumper donation if we can this year. 
We particularly need:
Tins of rice pudding
Tins of custard
Jars of jam
Tinned fruit (small sizes are better than large)
Sponge puddings
​Toilet rolls
Washing powder/tablets/liquid
Soup
Rice
Pasta sauce
Tinned vegetables
Tea 
Coffee
Sugar
Biscuits
Snacks
Carrier bags

We can make a huge difference if each child can bring in one or two items. Let’s show what Wibsey Primary children and families can do when we work together.
Please see today’s newsletter – our Harvest assembly will be online next Thursday. Thank you once again for your support.

Nigel M Cooper

Headteacher

Please bring donations on Wednesday 21st October, at drop off or collection– come rain or shine we will be outside with the boxes ready
